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AIFUL Group Issues Information on CSR Activities 

 
KYOTO — The AIFUL Group issued information on its CSR activities today. The AIFUL Group 
considers the realization of its corporate philosophy of “earning the support of the public with 
sincerity and hard work” to be the very essence of the practice of social responsibility. AIFUL’s 
CSR Office, located within the General Affairs Department, implements various CSR initiatives. 
 
AIFUL’s CSR related policies and initiatives have been published on the AIFUL website. For 
details, please visit http://aiful.jp (in Japanese). 
   
【CSR at the AIFUL Group】 

 
  

Many of the AIFUL Group’s CSR initiatives have only just begun and others are still being 
developed. Though efforts thus far may be modest, the Group believes it is fostering a commitment 
that will grow larger, deeper, and broader, and is working to create an environment where each and 
every employee can be proud of what he or she does on the job. Another goal of AIFUL’s CSR 
activities is, of course, demonstrating good corporate citizenship to earn society’s support. 
 
Regular updates on AIFUL’s CSR activities will be published at the AIFUL website.  
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